
 
  

 AUGUST 2016 NEWSLETTER 

 

Oshkosh Auxiliary Police meeting, Wednesday August 10, 2016. 6:00 PM at the Oshkosh Police Department. 

 

 

EVENTS SCHEDULED FOR AUGUST and SEPTEMBER 2016 

(Oshkosh, Wisconsin’s Event City) 

 

August 04 Thursday Waterfest – Robby Krieger of The Doors  (Leach  Crosswalks) 8:00 PM – 11:15 PM    2 APO’s 

August 06 Saturday Titan 5K     8:00 AM – 10:30 AM    AMAP 

August 11 Thursday Waterfest – Eric Burdon and The Animals (Leach Crosswalks) 8:00 PM – 11:15 PM    2 APO’s 

August 13 Saturday FVTC Public Safety Day (Public Safety Training Center) 8:00 AM – 3:00 PM    AMAP 

August 14 Sunday Race the Lake (Bike race around Lake Winnebago) 5:45 AM – 8:45 AM    AMAP 

August 18 Thursday Waterfest – Blues Traveler (Leach Amphitheater Crosswalks) 8:00 PM – 11:15 PM    2 APO’s 

August 20 Saturday Color Vibe 5K (EAA Grounds)   8:30 AM – 10:30 AM    2 APO’s 

August 21 Sunday Back To School Concert (Outlet Mall )  3:30 PM – 6:30 PM    2-6 APO’s 

August 25 Thursday Ardy & Eds Cruise Night   4:30 PM – 9:00 PM    2-3 APO’s 

August 25 Thursday Waterfest – Blue Oyster Cult (Leach Crosswalks)  8:00 PM – 11:15 PM    2 APO’s 

August 27 Saturday Gus Macker (Bike and/or Foot Patrol)  8:00 AM – 4:00 PM    3-4 APO’s 

August 28 Sunday Gus Macker (Bike and/or Foot Patrol)  8:00 AM – 2:00 PM    3-4 APO’s 

September 01 Thursday Lourdes Eucharistic Procession  8:15 AM – 10:45 AM     1-3 APO’s 

September 01 Thursday Waterfest – Toto (Leach Amphitheater Crosswalks)  8:00 PM – 11:15 PM    2 APO’s 

September 10 Saturday ReThink 5K     7:30 AM – 10:00 AM     2-6 APO’s 

September 17 Saturday Special Olympics Semi Convoy  10:30 AM – Noon  4-6 APO’s 

September 17  Saturday Thunder Over Wisconsin (Speedzone)  5:00 PM – 7:00 PM    2-3 APO’s 

September 18  Sunday Alzheimer’s Walk    8:30 AM – 10:30 AM     2-3 APO’s 

September 23 Friday  Lourdes Homecoming Parade   5:00 PM – 6:30 PM     4-6 APO’s 

September 24 Saturday Jasmine Caims Memorial 5K   7:30 AM – 9:30 AM     2-3 APO’s 
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City of Oshkosh 
Auxiliary Police 
420 Jackson Street 
P.O. Box 1130 
Oshkosh, Wisconsin 54903-1130 

Newsletter Update: 
Over the past several years we have been sending out the monthly newsletter as both e-mail and postal mail. 

Given that on occasion, it’s difficult to get our details firmed up with enough time to allow postal mail to 

get the newsletter to you prior to the meeting, receiving the newsletter in both e-mail and postal mail is 

redundant and there is cost associated with sending the newsletter via postal mail we’ve made the decision 

to eliminate the postal mail option. You will now receive your monthly newsletter strictly via e-mail. 

 

We have several retired and former long-term members who’ve requested to receive a copy of our 

newsletter. As a courtesy to those, we will continue to send them a newsletter via postal mail. 
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58th Annual Steak-Fry: 

The steak fry was held Wednesday July 13th in the South Park Large Shelter. The Unit provided a 

Tenderloin steak for each member and guest attending. Those who attended brought a dish to pass. 

The weather was warm and very humid, but the large turn-out of members attending had a very good time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We would like to thank Chief Smith for his approval 

which allowed us to continue this long held tradition. 

 

Unfortunately, due to a communication error, the 

Chief didn’t receive his invitation to attend. He 

informed me that in the future, he would like to be 

aware of all of our social functions as he would love 

to attend them if he is able to. Furthermore, he 

wanted me to inform each of you that he would have 

been at our steak-fry if he had known, and that the 

work each of you do is invaluable to the Department.  

 
From the Scrap Book… 
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We are please to report that two of our former members have recently been hired as full-time members of 

law enforcement agencies.  

 

Personnel: 

 

Kyle Sorenson- 

Kyle was recently hired as the newest member  

of the Village of Winneconne Police Department. 

Congratulations Kyle!  

Best of Luck as you begin your new career. 

 

Joey Rebedew- 

Joey was part of the 61st Recruit Class for the 

Wisconsin State Patrol, assigned to Marquette 

County. Congratulation is extended to Kyle from 

all of us in the Unit.  

 

 

 

Justin Donaldson submitted his letter of resignation. We’d like to thank Justin for the time he spent 

volunteering with our Unit, and wish him all-the-best with his future endeavors.  

Congratulations!! 
Alex Williams and Erica Narveson announced their engagement on July 1st. 
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   We are happy to announce three new Auxiliary Officers joining our Unit! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Personnel: 

 

 

Robert Malliette 
Squad B 

Badge #44 

Bob is retired from Oshkosh Truck and enjoys 

spending time with his dog and is looking for a 

way to give back to the community. 

 

 

Stephanie Stegner 
Squad C 

Badge #37 

 

Isaac Schultz 
Squad C 

Badge #32 

 

Stephanie is a recent graduate from ITT 

Technical College with a degree in Criminal 

Justice. She enjoys spending time with her 

husband and three children. 

Isaac is employed driving semi tractor-trailers 

and just returned from working in the oil 

fields of North Dakota. He enjoys working on 

his house.  

 

 

 

EAA AirVenture 2016 
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Oshkosh holds a “Unity Walk” on Friday July 8th as a citywide 
response to the horrific Dallas shootings. 

Chief Smith organized the Friday Unity Walk; he commented, “Last night when I was following the 
news coverage of what happened in Dallas, it struck me hard”.  
 
“Really it started out with the thought that I’m going to walk down the street, on Main Street and I’m 
going to talk to the people on the street and let them see the police department”. 
 
"We need to continue to build our relationships and remind our community that we all work together 
here. This is about community, it's about relationships and it's about just supporting each other”.  
 
Chief Smith said a positive, lasting relationship between the department and citizens it serves is crucial. 
 
"It's not just about today, it's about a week from now and two weeks from now and a month from now 
and the relationships we continue to build and grow”. 
 
Considering there was only about a three hour notice before the event, hundreds of people turned out 
to participate in the Unity Walk. The incredible turnout shows the unity this community has with the 
department. 
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Next General Meeting:  
September 14, 2016. 6:00 PM – Oshkosh Police Department, Training Room 

 

Next Ranking Officer Meeting:  
August 17, 2016. 6:00 PM – Oshkosh Police Department, Erickson Meeting Room  

 

 

Oshkosh Auxiliary Police Meeting Minutes June 8, 2016 

 Meeting was held in the training room of OPD with 20 officers attending and 1 excused.     

Training was on Gangs presented by former Oshkosh Auxiliary Police Officer, now Winnebago County 

Deputy Ryan Miller.  

Reminder of the Steak Fry July 13. Deadline for singing up is June 29
th

.  

Officers signed up for details. 

APO Eddie Wick is leaving for military basic training so will be on leave. He treated those attending the 

meeting with pizza. Thank you and all the best to you Officer Wick! 

  

Meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted by 

Sgt. Mary Knudsen, Secretary 

 

 

From Eddie…… 

 

Here is how to get in touch with me!  

I would love to receive a note or two.  

 

AB Wick, Edward, C 

320 TRS/FLT 523 Dorm 4B2 

1320 Truemper St. Unit 364024 

Lackland AFB, TX 78236-6430 

 

 


